ANNOUNCEMENTS

December 10, 2023

e WELCOME! Please sign in on a fellowship pad, located at the end of your
pew. Provide your email to be added to our e-newsletter list.

» Place your prayer requests in the basket on the table at the rear of the
sanctuary. They will be collected five minutes before the start of worship.

e Hearing assisted devices are available from the sound board operator.
These transmit the sound from the microphones directly to your ears.
Magnifying sheets are available on the table in the narthex by the office.

e We are livestreaming worship on Facebook and YouTube.
+++
e Advent devotions and calendars are available in the Memorial Room.

* A set of eyeglasses disappeared from the Memorial Room last
week. They were on the table near the coat closet. If you picked them up
by accident, please return them to the church office ASAP. Thank you!

e The Deacons want to thank you for your assistance with Christmas
gifts to support needy families. Today is the deadline for bringing in gifts.
If you need a little more time, please talk to a Deacon today!

e A new Adult Sunday School class begins today. “The Light of Grace”
celebrates the 250th anniversary of the hymn “Amazing Grace.” We await
the light of grace coming in Jesus Christ through scripture, discussion
questions, prayers and reflections focused on the lives of Zechariah, Isaiah,
Elizabeth and Mary. Coordinating devotionals are in the Memorial Room.

e There will be no Wednesday Night Dinner this week (Dec. 13) as the
Deacons will be using the Dining Room. There will be dinner on Dec. 2o0.

e Worship services on Sunday, December 24: We will have worship as
usual at 10:00 am, celebrating the Fourth Sunday of Advent. Then we will
have our Christmas Eve candlelight service with familiar lessons and
carols at 6:30 pm. This service is designed for all ages. Bring a friend!

e The church office will be closed on Christmas and on New Year’s Day.

e Any contributions you want credited on your 2023 statement must
be received in the church office by 9:00 am on Tuesday, December 26.
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